Steven SeEe

From: Leah Milan <leah.seablom@gmail.com>

Sent; Monday, March 17, 2025 11:40 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: In support of H-5515!

Hi There,

I am writing in support of H-5515. | think it's critical to make voting easier, not harder! | think voting should also be a
public holiday, but | guess that is a whole other matter.

I'am a Rl resident (02888) and support same day registration!

Thanks,
Leah S. Milan



